ANNUAL OPENING OF THE YAROSLAVIAN NUCLEAR PLANT

The Official Newsletter of the Yaroslavian newspaper





Like every year the Yaroslavians can visit one of the most dangerous and well-guarded places of the country. Saturday 30 March 2019 the Yaroslavian factory of nuclear bombs opens its doors for its citizens. From 6 a.m. till 8 p.m., 2000 citizens will receive the opportunity to become aware of the country's activities regarding nuclear bombs. All areas of the factory can be visited that day and all the nuclear bombs are exhibited.

Every year a maximum of 2000 people can visit the manufacturing facility. That's why the Yaroslavian government sends 2000 golden tickets to random citizens. Every inhabitant who is given a golden ticket is named 'the chosen one'. Our citizens are in awe of them for a whole year until the next 'chosen ones' are selected by the authorities.

The citizens will be divided in groups of 100 escorted by a tour guide. After every tour in the factory each group will be meeting the leaders of Yaroslavia and they will receive some souvenirs to remind them of their visit to the factory. The leaders of the government will be severely guarded to guarantee their safety. This is the yearly event every Yaroslavian citizen is looking forward to. This event stands for the country's pride, strength and power. With this event we want to gain the trust of our community. Precautionary measures are taken by the government because of the large amount of nuclear energy present in the factory. Every citizen is required to wear a protective mask to protect them from any threats that could affect their health.